

Contact: Kelsey Pangborn

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

262.965.7333

kpangborn@threepillars.org

1950's Hot Rod Cars Visit Seniors at Three Pillars

Seniors Enjoyed a Blast From the Past



Barbro Offenbeck dreaming of going for a spin

Dousman, WI. July 31 – Residents and staff of Three Pillars Senior Living Communities enjoyed an afternoon of poodle skirts, twisting & shouting, and hot rod cars! Cars were generously shared by John, Jim, and Lee of the Hardees Car Club and they were admired by visitors galore. The Kettle Moraine High School Drama Club loaned costumes for residents to get in the spirit and create a memorable photos shoot. The day was complete with live 50's music by Frank Reda and classic refreshments.



Wayne Pinnow striking a pose



Ruth Secosh (who just celebrated her 99th birthday!) looking glam

###

For more information about this story or Three Pillars Senior Living Communities, please contact Kelsey Pangborn, Communication Strategist at 262.965.7333 or kpangborn@threepillars.org. www.threepillars.org

Lifestyle. Value. Trust.